[bookmark: _GoBack]Beagles coming into Beagle Rescue, Education and Welfare have been given up by owners due to circumstances, found as strays or referrals by local shelters.  We also take in beagles from out of state agencies if the agency is overcrowded and the animal is at risk for euthanasia.  Beagles are accepted based on a variety of criteria including the availability of appropriate foster homes, availability of resources to ensure proper medical care can be provided, and others. BREW works to save the lives of as many beagles as our organization’s structure and resources can safely and adequately support.
